
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I hope everyone had a wonderful spring break.  I was able to take a 
break and enjoy time with my family and I hope you were able to spend 
some quality time together as well.  I also always love coming back and 
seeing all of the smiling faces of our students.   
 
Our teachers have been busy preparing some upcoming fun activities 
for our students.  We are returning to even more normalcy with bringing 
back out of school field trips and field day.  May looks to have some fun 
things coming up! 
Our 3rd and 4th graders completed IAR testing before spring break.  
They worked really hard on these tests, and we should all be proud of 
them.  All students at Manchester will take the MAP assessment in 
Math and Reading later this spring.  This test will be another point of 
data to see how much students have grown since taking the test in the 
fall. 
 
Registration is currently open for the fall!  In the North Boone School 
District, residence does need to be proven every year.  All students that 
are fully registered before the end of the school year will receive a prize 
from the office.  These will be handed out weekly.  Any class that has 
100% of the students registered by May 6 will get a pizza party from the 
office.  Fees do not need to be paid at this time to be considered fully 
registered. 
 
Respectfully, 

Mrs. Lilja 
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Registration for 2022-2023 is OPEN! 

The Online Registration Portal for the 2022-23 School Year is now OPEN! Please go to 
www.nbcusd.org to register your student for next year. Our goal is to have everyone regis-
tered by May 6, 2022. 
You should have received an email with your current student’s Snapcode.  If you did not re-
ceive it, or have misplaced it, please contact the school office at 815-765-2826. 
When registering, please be prepared to provide 2 forms of Proof of Residency.  Registration 
is not complete until we receive these. 
*Please note at this time, payment is not required to complete registration. 
Students with completed registration will receive a special treat, and the first class with 100% 
completed registration by May 6 will get a pizza party! 



Manchester Elementary honors one student from each class as Student of the Month. These 

students are nominated by teachers and staff for his/her outstanding achievement in citizen-

ship, academics, leadership, and for being caring students who are role models for others. 

Our recent recipients are: 

February: Sophia V., Liam C-V., Lily S., Avery O., Alani B., Gabby V., Rosie R., Liam B., 

Jordynn H., Chiara R., Tristen B., and Ella S.   

March: Colton B., Ryder G., Colette M., Nico C., Liam D., Elianna S., Derek H., Cole C., Au-

tumn B., Hazel R., Alauna E., and Allison L. Congratulations to all! 
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Student of the Month 

Notes from the Manchester PTO: 

Our climbing wall has been installed!  A tremendous THANK YOU to Mr. Dreyer for his install 

prowess, Mr. Williams for logistics, and to EVERYONE who helped support this project 

through donations and fundraising! 

*A reminder that you can still support the climbing wall - any donations made through the end 

of this school year will be attributed to the climbing wall fund and recognized on our Man-

chester Climbing Wall - Wall of Fame.  

Yearbooks will be coming out in a little bit - another huge THANK YOU to Ashley Stamm for 

her hard work designing and coordinating the 2021/2022 yearbook! 

Please mark your calendars: 

Friday, May 20 - Manchester Family Night at a Beloit Sky Carp game - we hope that many 

families will join us for a fun night of Minor League baseball in the new ABC Supply Stadium 

in Beloit, WI.  Details will be forthcoming. 

Tuesday, May 24 - Manchester Field Day - spectators are welcome to attend and parents 

will have opportunities to help at this year's super fun field day!  Details will be forthcoming.  

PTO News 

News From the Office 
A friendly reminder—if your child is going to be absent or delayed in getting to school, 

please contact the school office by 9:00am to avoid an unexcused absence.  You may ei-

ther call the office at 815-765-2826, or email Mrs. Jones at jjones@nbcusd.org.  Also, if 

your student is arriving late to school (after 8:00am), you MUST accompany your student 

and sign them in at the office.  Thank you! 


